

PUBLIC & PRIVATE DEVELOPMENT CENTRE LTD./GTE

Contact Office:1st Floor UAC Commercial Complex, 272/273 Central Business District, Abuja.

www.procurementmonitor.org, www.homevida.org

14 August, 2014

The Managing Director, Crown Resources Agency Metro Plaza, Abuja



Dear Sir,

Re: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOR THE INSTALLATION OF ON-LOAD SECTIONALIZERS AT THE HIGH VOLTAGE DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM NETWORKS IN KARU, IBADAN AND LAGOS

The above subject matter refers.

We acknowledge with thanks the receipt of your prompt response dated 13th August, 2014.

We congratulate you on the completion of the installation project for on-load sectionalizers at the High Voltage Distribution Systems Networks in Karu, Abuja, in Lagos and in Ibadan.

We are glad that the project is completed and we thank you for offering your services in the Nigerian Public contracting sphere.

We are particularly pleased that a wholly indigenous company has effectively delivered on a power sector project amidst all the challenges that may have accompanied the process.

The successful completion of this project is testament to the fact that we as Nigerians can overcome the development challenges we currently face.

We also thank you for the cooperation that you have availed to us all through the life of the project in spite of the initial hitch.

We anticipate the realization of open contracting practises that promote competition and innovation whilst providing an enabling environment for indigenous companies to thrive.

Most importantly, we anticipate public contracting processes that guarantee efficient public service delivery.

We look forward to the handing over ceremony of the completed projects to the relevant Electricity Distribution companies.

Thank You

Seember Nyager

CEO, Public and Private Development Centre

On behalf of the Nigerian Contract Monitoring Coalition.